
 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TERM 4 2015 
19 November Rural School Sports Day at Garston 

23 November Swimsafe lessons begin.  Daily lessons for next two weeks 

25 November BoT meeting, 5.00pm, school library 

30 November Art Exhibition Begins – Mararoa Work on display at Westpac Bank 

8 December End of Year Prize Giving & Break  Up Ceremony 

9 December Class Parties 

10 December  School Fun Day 

11 December School Year Concludes 

 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
       
       
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Kids Restore the Kepler 
During term 2 Year 7/8 students will be looking at 
native plants from the Kepler area. This is part of the 
Kids Restore the Kepler ‘Meet the Locals’ programme. 
This week the native plant is the Broadleaf. Four of the 
seven plants which will be studied this term have kindly 
been donated by Home Creek Nurseries and Fiordland 
Nurseries and Mower Centre. Once the students have 
looked at the plants in the classroom they will be 
planted in the grounds of the school. 

 
 
KRTK is becoming recognised widely as a model for how 
this type of education programme might work around 
the country, and so there are some key and influential 
people  visiting Te Anau to see the KRTK programme in 
action and look at how it works. They will be focussing 
on the challenges and learnings, and how it might be 
adapted to meet others needs.  This visit comes out of 
conversations being had with the MofE around place-
based education models and science curriculum 
changes. The dates for the visit are 7 -10

th
 June. 

 Students, staff and partners will be asked to meet with 
this group to discuss the project. They will meet with 
the leadership team on Monday 9th June. 
 

School Photos  
All orders for school photos must be returned 

to school by Thursday 19 November. 
 

School Uniform 
Please ensure that all items of school 
uniform/clothing are named.  This includes 
swimming togs and swimming caps.   
 
If your child is missing items please check the 
lost property bin located in Tui Room.  Some 
items in this bin do not have names on them so 
there is no way we know who they belong to.   
Second hand items need to have the previous 
owners name removed and to be labelled with 
the current owners name. 
 
Lost – one size 7 fleece named Veida Trevor-
Smith.  Please return to school.  Thank you. 

Wanted super market plastic bags.  If you 
have some spare, please send them to school.  
Thank you. 
 
 Caughey Memorial Garden Competition 

 

These children have entered the Caughey 

Memorial Garden Competition.  Jack & Katie 

Dennis, Iris Spence, Gwylam MacMillan-

Armstrong, Bohdi & Veida Trevor-Smith, Georgia 

Lindsay & Lucy Holmes-Crombie.  The children 

have been given the judging criteria, and the 

garden judge will be in touch to arrange a suitable 

judging time. 

 

Garston Games 2015 
When  
Thursday 19 November at Garston School. 
 
What to take and wear 
School uniform and footwear for sports, drink,  
packed lunch, sun hat and sunscreen (apply 
sunscreen in the morning) 
 
BBQ food will be available but you should have 
pre-ordered this by 11 November. 
 
Parent Help 
Thank you to the parents who have offered 
transport.  Kerryn, Jan, Nikola, Rachael, Sue, 
Chris, John & Sally. 
 
We still require more transport so please let us 
know asap if you can help. 
 
We will be leaving school around 8.30am. 
The games will conclude at 2.00pm so parents 
will need to collect their children from school 
soon after 3 o’clock.  Afternoon bus runs for 
Mararoa School will be cancelled. 
 

School Trophies  
 
All school trophies presented at last year’s 
prize giving, need to be returned to the school 
office immediately.  Thank you. 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

READING FOR PIZZA?  

 
HURRY INTO TE ANAU LIBRARY TO PICK UP 

YOUR COMPLETED PIZZA CARD 

 

PIZZAS MUST BE COLLECTED FROM HELL’S PIZZA 

STORES BY 4 DECEMBER 2015 

 

 

Te Anau Bus  
The TeAnau bus that leaves school at 3.30pm is 
full and we are unable to take anyone extra 
into town until further notice. 

Community Newsletter 
There will be a community newsletter on 
Thursday 26 November.  All notices/adverts for 
this should be at school by 10am Tuesday 24 
November. 

To all our sponsors  of our new school 

newsletter cover.  Your continued support is 

very much appreciated.   


